Dear parent/carer,

Once again our TMA Book Fair will be open during parents evenings from 3.45 till 7.00pm on all
three days. It would be lovely to see you, even if it’s just to pop in and say hello. We will have lots of
lovely books for children of all ages available to buy with payments of cash or card available, and as
always, a percentage of the cost of every book sold will be returned to us to buy books for school.

| look forward to seeing you,

Happy reading,

Mrs Williams,
Librarian



